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November 17, 1977

Mr. W. E. Bakke, Jr.
719 Republic Building
Denver, Colorado 80202

Dear Bill:

STATE GEOLOGIST
EMERY C. ARNOLD

This will acknowledge receipt of various forms and

data a&acompanying your letters of 10/4,
11/7,

10/25 and
1977, respectively. Presumably you wish to

begin producing the No. 1 F.L.B. Daniels well and the

No.

2,

3 and 4 Darwin Daniels wells as witness your

submission of Forms C-123 for those lccations. There

are several minor conditions which will need attentlon
before we can grant your request.

For one thing, each well has 160 acres dedicated to

it so we could not extend the Wagon Mound Dakota-

Morrison Pool into the northeast quarter of Section .

11 or into the east one-half of Section 14 as you

Next you would need to file a "Notice of Gas
Connection" for each well to be produced.
are copies of an acceptable "Notice!

request.

duplicate.,

Enclosed
- to be filed in

The Commission's files are complete (with the excep-

tion of

"Gas Connection Notices") for the No.

1l F.L.B.

Daniels and the No. 2 Darwin Daniels. The file for

the No.

3 Daniels is complete except that the C-105
Form was not entirely filled in.
with being returned for completion.

Those forms are here-
(New forms may be

used but those previously sent may be completed and
resubmitted ). The file for the No. 4 Darwin Daniels
lacks Forms C-104, C-105 and C-122,

There seems to be sufficient information in all four
‘of the above mentioned well files to justify our pool



-2-

extension to include them however. Therefore, if you
can advise -~ prior to November 23rd - that you wish
for such a case to be included on the docket for
December 14th, and can supply the data discussed above
prior to the hearing, this pool extension will then
be proposed. If you are not in a particular hurry

for the extension, please let me know the approximate
date you wish for the case to be heard.

Due to the press of other matters, your remaining
five wells on the Daniels leases in Mora County will
be considered at a later date.

Yours truly,

Cunk

CARL ULVOG
Senior Geologist

CU/og




